Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon calling with a little more
information for the start of the school year!

Most everything you need to know about getting started back to school will be posted on our
school website. Our school also has a Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter page which will be
updated regularly with back to school information. You can go to our school webpage to find
those links.

Over the next few days you will receive a postcard in the mail with your child’s homeroom
teacher’s name. Full schedules will be available in the next few days in student’s PowerSchool
account. Students will also be able to see all of their classes in Canvas. Please know that due to
changing enrollment numbers, some schedules could be adjusted slightly.

Our website contains information about the daily student schedule and how to access canvas
including login and student password information. This is very important so make sure to
check it out. All students will be expected to log in each day beginning Monday, August 17,
Students will have a team meeting at 10:00 on Monday in Canvas. The link will be posted by
students’ homeroom teachers.

In addition, we will have a drive-through open house on Monday afternoon. Parents are invited
to drive through to see their child’s teacher and receive important information. 8t grade will
drive through from 12:30-1:30. 7t grade will drive through from 2-3. And 6% grade will drive
through from 3:30-5.

Each grade level team will also host a virtual open house Tuesday evening at 5:30. Links will be
sent out by the homeroom teachers. This will be a great opportunity learn more about virtual
learning expectations.

Due to some scheduling issues, we will have to delay our individual parent teacher orientation
sessions. Those session will begin the second week of school. A new Sign Up Genius will be

posted on our website.

[ know that this is a lot of information. But again, everything will be posted on our website,
Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter pages.

We are beyond excited to get this school year started! And...
We are looking forward to a wonderful year at JMS!

Go Tigers!



